
DEL MONTE PACIFIC LTD 
 
 
REPLY TO QUERY ON TRADING ACTIVITY 
 
 
 
In response to the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited’s (“SGX-ST”) queries on 5 
July 2007, Del Monte Pacific Ltd (the “Company” or “DMPL”) notes that there has been a 
substantial increase in the price and trading volume of the Company’s shares on the SGX-ST 
today and wishes to announce the following: 
 
SGX query 1: “Are you aware of any information not previously announced concerning you (the 
issuer), your subsidiaries or associated companies which, if known, might explain the trading? 
 
The Company’s Response: 
 
The Company is not aware of any information not previously announced concerning the 
Company and its subsidiaries or associated companies, which might explain the trading. 
 
SGX query 2: “Are you aware of any other possible explanation for the trading?” 
 
The Company’s Response: 
 
The Company has been made aware by its majority shareholder, NutriAsia Pacific Ltd (NPL), of 
NPL’s sale of 50 million shares primarily to institutional investors to improve stock liquidity. DMPL 
has yet to receive a written notification from NPL. 
 
SGX query 3: “Can you confirm your compliance with the listing rules and, in particular, listing 
rule 703?” 
 
The Company’s Response: 
 
The Company confirms its compliance with the listing rules in the Listing Manual of the SGX-ST 
and, in particular, listing rule 703 of the Listing Manual. 
 
By Order of the Board 
DEL MONTE PACIFIC LTD 


